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June 28, 1968 

mm - 
“be, John Nichols, M.D. ; 
University of Kansas Medical Center 
Rainbow Boulevard at 39th Street 
Kancas City, Kansas 66103. 

Dear Dr. Nichols: 

This is in reply to! your letter of Juno 25, and your telegram of Juno 26, 1968, concorring the records of tha Warxen Coumisoion. 

Thank you for your kind rexaorks concerning the special photorraphs 
we mado for you. . 

' 
We have previously dociéed not to permit the uce of any laboratory . Procedures or tests involving the Commission's exhibits as they might result in the loss, damce, or alternation of son2 of these exhibits. We regrot that we cannot assist you in this way. 

Sincerely, . 

MARK G. ECHIOrF 
Acting Director 

_ Dipleastic, Legal, end 
Ficcal Records Division 

CC: Official File - mp 
Reading File = NDC 
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